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License No. 39-19339-0

U. S. Department of Commerce, NOAA
ATIN: Mr. Robert Kifer

| Laboratory Director
l National Marine Fisheries Service

SFSC, Charleston Laboratory
P. O. Box 12607
Charleston, SC 29412

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 39-19339-02/94-01

Thank you for your response of May 12, 1994, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on April 22, 1994, concerning activities conducted under NRC License
No. 39-19339-02.

I
Regarding item A.l., in your response you indicated that the missing wipe
surveys were for room 224 and not room 251. In a telephone conversation
between John 3emiss, Radiation Safety Officer, of your staff and Jeffrey A.
Mumper of my staff, Mr. Bemiss indicated that the missing wipe surveys were in
room 251.

We will examine your corrective actions during a future inspection. Your
cooperation in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

| Orininal Signed By j
D. M. Collins

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
| Nuclear Materials Safety and
| Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards

cc: State of South Carolina
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